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Executive Board meeting 23 June 2025  

Summary of outcomes 

 

The meeting was chaired by Ms Šniutytė-Daugėlienė, who welcomed the members to the twelfth meeting 
in 2025 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the opinion on the final annual accounts of Eurojust for the financial year 
2024.  

The Executive Board discussed the revised project proposal on the follow-up to the Council Conclusions 
on third countries.  

The Executive Board discussed the draft implementing working arrangement and the proposed 
negotiating team as a basis to start negotiations with the authorities in Bosnia and Herzegovina.     

The Executive Board discussed the Joint Europol-Eurojust Annual Report 2024. 

The Executive Board discussed the proposed reply to Frontex in the consultation on the draft SPD 2026-
2028 and work programme 2026 of Frontex. 

The Executive Board discussed the (revised) draft action plan for the implementation of the revised 
National Desks Assistants (NDA) model. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


